

Marysville

Child Development Center

SPRING NEWSLETTER

BIRTHDAYS...

•	Aaliyah	3/16

- Eric 4/28
- George 4/24
- Daphne 4/20
- Adelaide 4/11
- Imani 4/30
- Jaylen 5/3
- Aliza 5/4
- Gixavier 5/6
- Joshua 5/5
- Abella 5/10
- Catelyn 5/23
- Austin 5/29
- Trystian 5/30

MARK THE DATE

Closed April 1

Spring Egg Hunt 3/29

Cleaning Day 4/20

Family Night 4/17

Graduation 5/23

Hello Families,

As we begin to enjoy Spring, I am reminded that we are part of the most amazing growth process.... that of the children! These wonderful people who daily become explorers, artists, scientists, mathematicians, linguists, future readers, and citizens of the world. Delighting in learning we (parents and teachers) operate as their guides while providing new opportunities for them to learn and grow! This ability to acquire and love to gain new knowledge is nurtured by our intentional involvement in their lives. Looking at everything our children are exposed to as a learning opportunity and maximizing their growth potential, because they are our future citizens of the world. Mrs. Karen









We are working to make our classrooms more welcoming for the children and give them a feeling of "home". Part of the process is placing family photos in the environment so that the children have their family with them while at school. We are asking each family to bring in at least "1" picture from home, it can be cut and pasted, or scrap

booked. We will provide the frames and the photos will be returned to you on your child's last day. Thank you.

Family Photos!

They Do Say The Darndest Things...

Mason to Ms. Veronica, "Ms. Veronica where are your glasses?" "I broke them Wednesday night and they are getting fixed". "But don't you need glasses now to see?" Ms. Veronica says, "yes but I don't have the money to buy new glasses". Mason then tells her, "Ms. Veronica, I have two piggy banks at my daddy's store, one of them is full and the other one has a little money in it, you can have them so you can buy glasses and be able to see!" Ms. Veronica, "Thank you Mason, I will just wait for my glasses to get fixed". "Ok Ms. Veronica, good night". He then rolled over and went to sleep.

Gisselle was talking with Ms. Sharon and asked "what color are you?" Ms. Sharon asked "what color do you think I am?" I think your black". "Am I black or am I brown?" "Hmm, brown, your brown!". Then Gsselle asked, "are you the same color under your clothes?" Ms. Sharon said, "yes I am". Gisselle said very matter of fact "no your not!"



"The important thing is not so much that every child should be taught as that every child should be given the wish to learn."

John Lubbock



Important Parent Information....

- We contacted Yuba/Sutter Mosquito Abatement and they are unable to do anything about our pesky little mosquitos therefore; we ask that you apply a repellant to your child before school that will keep them safe from bites. The mosquitos in this area have been tested and DO NOT carry West Nile or other potential diseases. If you need the staff to reapply the repellant you will need to complete a permission form in the program office first.
- Parent Survey Findings: The survey's have been placed in the data base and the results are now in. We went over many of the items at the last Parent Meeting, however; if you were unable to attend you can see the site supervisor for details. We do want to address question 2.H. Which asked if parents knew where to report Health and Safety Concerns. You can find information in the Family Handbook on page 8 regarding the Center Policy. You can also contact the site supervisor @ 741-8749 or you may contact Community Care Licensing in Chico, the phone number is posted in each classroom on the Center License.



Spring Cleaning Day...

Upcoming Fundraisers:

The Midland Fundraiser will be coming out this week and run until April 19th. Please help us reach our goal so that we can purchase materials for the children and the out door classroom. Thank you.

We have scheduled a Spring cleaning day to get ready for warmer weather outside. We have tentatively set Saturday April 20th from 9 a.m. -3. p.m. There will be painting, planting, cleaning, organizing and FUN! The Supervisor will provide Subway Sandwiches and there will be sign up sheets in the classrooms for drinks, chips and ice. For liability purposes we cannot have children at the cleaning day, Please make arrangements ahead of time.





We Are In Need Of...Can You Donate to the Program

"You can't use up creativity. The more you use the more you have." Maya Angelou Clean Plastic Milk Jug Lids

Bubbles

Colored Chalk

Bug Nets

Boxes; Kleenex Boxes and

Large Brown Boxes

Big Outdoor Items....See Posters in Each Classroom